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Welcome to our November Newsletter 

In the last month we have had a successful Quiz Night at the Station Hotel, Port Erin 

run by Kevin Murray. We ran this to raise funds for the Isle of Man Branch of the 

Alzheimer’s Society. 

Our last play, Shelagh Stephenson's the Memory of Water, touched on this topical 

issue so we thought it appropriate. In all we raised £260, so our sincere thanks to all 

who enjoyed the evening. We hope to do another Quiz Night soon. 

We have held several well attended play readings both at the Station Hotel and 

Marashen Crescent. Amongst the plays we enjoyed were: 

The Object by Giles Cooper 

Saliva Milkshake by Howard Brenton 

Two Sketches by Pinter 

Some of these may be contenders for our entry(s) in the MADF One Act Play Festival 

at the Erin Arts Centre in February next year. More news later. 

Rehearsals for our next production are progressing well and despite the problems of 

learning lines, are very enjoyable. 

Catie is wielding her stick and insisting on no scripts! 

Be sure to book the dates in your diary - 12th to 14th December. 

We will try to hold another Play Reading at the Station end November/early 

December. 

For more information please go to our website http://www.rusghenplayers.org 

Until next time 

Thanks for reading 

Susie 


